
Dear colleagues,  

We would like to introduce at your attention our proposal for collaboration and development of 

common project related to Preserving and development of culture-historical heritages.  

 

The Leading Body of Bulgaria’s Rural Development Program announced acceptance of projects for 

technical support in development of projects for partnership.  

 

LAG Yablanitsa – Pravets prepare such project, with implementation of which could be made visits in 

partners LAGs  (of course in case of approval by your side). Such visit will help to specify the 

objectives, activities and actual obligations of each party participant in the project. 

 

One of the requirements of Bulgarian Leading Body is project documentation to be accomplished by 

“Letter of interest” from partner’s LAG. 

 

If you are interested to take participation in development and implementation of partnership project 

with our organization we will be very grateful to receive your “Letter of interest” if is possible within 

two weeks.   

 

We are opened to answer at any of your questions regarding current project, our organization, the 

region or any other sphere connected to implementation of partnership projects.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Liuba Docheva – Executive Director  

 


